
 
From: Phillip Ryan [mailto:Phillip.Ryan@ahansw.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 11 July 2016 3:43 PM 

To: AMOD; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Stefan Russell-Uren; Stephen Bull; John Sweetman 
Subject: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We are writing to advise that the Australian Hotels Association withdraws and will no longer rely on 
the witness statement of Ms. Jennifer Karen Fraser filed on 12 October 2015. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 

Phillip Ryan 

Director, Legal and Industrial Affairs 

p:  02 8218 1855 
d:  02 8218 1832  

m: 0418 602 989 

f:   02 9281 1857 
 

Level 15, Hudson House 

131 Macquarie Street, 

Sydney NSW 2000 

       Phillip.Ryan@ahansw.com.au 
                     ahansw.com.au 
               Incorporating TAA NSW 

 

 

 

mailto:Phillip.Ryan@ahansw.com.au
http://www.ahansw.com.au/

